| support Senate Bill 282-1. It is an important step in ensuring that struggling tenants are not facing a mountain of debt and a wave
of evictions. This bill would extend the repayment period until February of 2022, allowing tenants more time to pay back missed rent
and allowing for the allocation of lifesaving federal funds to provide assistance.



